
KINDERGARTEN
INFORMATION SESSION

New Westminster Schools cordially invites parents/guardians of children entering kindergarten in
September 2026 to attend our Kindergarten Information Session.
To join this in-person, adult-only event, please submit your RSVP no later than Friday, October 10
at https://forms.office.com/r/vjyEMhqzi4 

5:30-7:00 pm Visit our booths and speak to school
representatives to learn more about our programs.
7:00 pm Join us for a formal presentation
regarding the Kindergarten Program and
registration information.

If you cannot attend our session, 
you can watch the event here
 when we post the recording.

.

Kindergarten registration
• Opens - Monday, November 3 , 2025
• Closes - Friday, January 30, 2026

Monday, October 20, 2025

New Westminster Secondary School
820 Sixth Street, New Westminster

Doors open at 5:30 pm
Presentation 
begins at 7pm

https://forms.office.com/r/vjyEMhqzi4
https://www.youtube.com/@NewWestminsterSchools

